## Kate's Home Nursing



PALLIATIVE
NURSING
CARE
AT HOME

28th August 2017

Dear Mrs Ockenden,

Thank you for your generous donation of £100 from your  $50^{th}$  birthday, and also for completed the gift aid form which enables me to collect an extra £25.00 from HMRC. It really is very kind of you to think of Kate's once again

The support we receive is so important and means so much to us, not only for the money, which we always need, but also the recognition of the service we strive to provide.

To give you an idea of how your support will help, throughout the current year we estimate that we will provide nursing care for around 100 patients and provide support for their families and carers. This is expected to cost the charity in the region of £350,000 and although we will receive a grant from the NHS, most of the money will need to come from donations and the fund raising activities of our committee and local people.

As you can see, your support will help to ensure that our team of dedicated nurses can continue to offer our patients and their families the very best nursing care and support and we are very grateful for this.

Thank you once again for your support.

Kind regards, Yours sincerely,

Sue Hutt Office Manager